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New Location for Driver License Exams in Mound City
There will be a new location for the driver examination station in Mound City beginning next week. 
The station will move from its present location at the Division of Family Services building next
Wednesday, July 11th.  The station will move to the Concordia Lutheran Church at 1413 Nebraska
Street in Mound City.  
 Driver examinations are given in Mound City from 9:00 a.m. till noon and 1:00 to 4:00 p.m. on
Wednesdays.  Motorcycle skills testing is given at 1:00 p.m. Wednesday afternoons.
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